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Mr. Duncan Smith, TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
15th May 2024  
 
PQ 19652/24* To ask the Minister for Health to provide a list of infrastructure 
improvements that are included in the 2024 HSE Capital Plan for Our Lady's Hospital, 
Navan. -Duncan Smith 
  
Dear Deputy Smith,    
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
A number of projects have been completed at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan in recent 
years including ward refurbishments and an upgrade to the existing mortuary.   
 
The construction of a new extension for a Rheumatology Department to the rear of 
the Outpatient’s area at Our Lady’s Hospital is currently on site.  This project involves 
the removal of old pre fab structures and the construction of an extension which will 
provide 4 consulting rooms, 3 WC's and 1 training room.  It is anticipated this project 
will be completed in Q2 2024.  
 
The HSE Capital plan 2024 is currently under review by the Department of Health and 
awaits Ministerial approval. Once published the HSE Capital Plan will list all capital 
projects which are being supported in 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
___________________ 
Brian O’Connell, 
Interim National Director,  
Capital & Estates  


